Natives recruited
for health careers

The Master of Public Health
Program for American Indians
and Alaska Natives at the Un.
iversity of California at Berkley
is currently recruiting individuals
interested in entering graduate
school in the field of public
health. People interested in this
field are generally concerned
with developing skills to work”

on a problem affecting the (Continued

health of the public o1 commun-
ity at large. Their approach is
largely focused towards preven-
tion.

The program offers train-
ing in specialization as as hos-
pital administration, health ad-
ministration and planning, envi-
ronmental health, epidemiology,
or health education. A program
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has been developed in the field
of Native American Alcoholism
and Substance Abuse.

Training in the program ranges
anywhere from 12 to 24
months, depending on the spe-
cialization chosen by the stu-
dent. From three to six months
of the program are spent in a
field placement, the remainder
in the schoqgﬁznw’ronment.

Requirements are that appli-
cants be at least one-quarter
American Indian or Alaska Na-
tive, have a Bachelor’s degree,
and a sincere interest in working
with Native Americans, although
some experience or knowledge
of the health field is preferred.
Applicants interested in applying

for the program for the 1980/81  School of Public Health

school year are urged to contact: ~ Earl Warren Hall
Elaine Walbroek, Director University of California
Wendy Schwartz, Assistant Berkeley, California 94720

~ Director or call collect (415)642-3228/9
MPH Program for American (losing date for receiving appli-
Indians/Alaska Natives cations is February 1, 1980.



